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         Ocean Cliff Elementary School


    12550 – 20 Avenue, Surrey, BC  V4A-1Y6  Tel: 604-538-1770   Fax: 604-538-2431

Nov.19, 2020

Dear Ocean Cliff Families,
This is the time of year that we begin stocking up our freezers for the Holidays! The Ocean Cliff PAC and the Grade 7’s have a joint initiative to raise funds for our Ocean Cliff Community and our grade 7 year-end celebrations. Neufeld Farms will be back at OC for another year of tasty treats.
Orders will begin this week! All orders are due by Monday, November 30th, 2020. Copies of the order forms have gone home, but you can also find the order forms on munchalunch.com which while be live for viewing and payment on Friday, November 20th. Feel free to have friends and family purchase as well. 

Options of payment:

1. Place your order through MunchALunch.com and pay by credit card.   
2. Submit a cheque with your order. Your order and cheque can be handed in to your childs teacher.  Cheques should be payable to “Ocean     Cliff PAC”- Please double check that your order and payment amount are the same. 
3. No Munchalunch account?  No problem.  Fill out the order form with your email address, return it to your child’s teacher, and we will send you a link to pay by credit card.  
Orders will be delivered to Ocean Cliff on Monday, December 14th at 2:00pm. Please keep an eye on your email in the upcoming weeks for an update on how our social distance pick up will take place. 

The Ocean Cliff PAC and the Grade 7’s thank you in advance for all of your support as fundraising is challenging and limited this year due to COVID. 

Thank you, 

Ocean Cliff PAC & OC Grade 7 Class of 2021. 
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